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Notice of Impact and Implementation Report Extension – Proposed 
BB Procedure Change - Wallumbilla Demand Zone 

 

 
 
This Notice advises all Registered Participants (Participants) and other interested 
stakeholders that AEMO will extend the time for preparation of the Impact and 
Implementation Report on the Proposed BB Procedure Change - Wallumbilla Demand Zone.  
 
Rule 135ED of the NGR requires AEMO to prepare an Impact and Implementation Report 
within 40 business days of receiving a proposal for the making of Procedures from a 
proponent.  
 
Participants have requested that they would like a better understanding of what the zone 
would look like and what their reporting requirements would be for the Proposed BB 
Procedure Change - Wallumbilla Demand Zone before they can examine the proposal and 
provide advice in accordance with the points listed in the procedure change process.  
 
In response to the feedback received, AEMO have produced detailed documents to assist 
Participants with their understanding of the proposed BB Procedure Change – Wallumbilla 
Demand Zone.  
 
As a result of the feedback from participants, AEMO hereby gives notice that the time for 
preparation of the Impact and Implementation Report on the Proposed Procedure Change - 
Wallumbilla Zone has been extended to 18 December 2015.  In accordance with the NGR, 
AEMO will publish the Impact and Implementation Report on the Proposed Procedure 
Change - Wallumbilla Zone on AEMO’s website by 6 January 2016.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 


